Tuesday morning we welcomed newly elected Alta Mayor, Al Clark as our special guest. Mayor Clark fielded various city related questions.

Garbage collection: The city will continue to pick-up garbage. There was not enough public support for outsourcing garbage collection to a private provider. Currently, bids for the purchase a new garbage truck are out.

Trailer Court Situation: Some of that area has seen some clean-up work done and badly in repair and some abandoned trailers have been removed. This will be a continued on-going effort on the part of the city of Alta to ensure the safety of all families who live out there.

Ash trees: Infected ash trees will be cut down as they die. There will be no wholesale removal of healthy ash trees.

Property Upkeep: Each resident of Alta is responsible for general upkeep and appearance of their property.

Kiwanis business: Mar. 2--- Next pop can collection.

Mar. 11--- Annual Kiwanis Pancake Fundraiser at Alta Community Center.

Motion made and seconded to donate to Alta-Aurelia 3rd-6th grade basketball for the purchase of uniforms.

Motion made and seconded to donate to Math and Literacy Night at Alta Elementary school.

Thank you for Brad Strader for recent Kiwanis donation to BVRMC "Cares for Kids" program.

Ken Lenz. secretary